
 
 
 

Date:   6th January 2011 
 
Attendees: FD, RS, JAB, JPB, J Burg, JB, KS, PR, ND, PGR, CW, PB 
 
Apologies: KW, MR, JF 
 
 
 

Minutes of January Meeting (05/01/11) 
 
1. Outstanding Monies 
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
 
2. Match Results – Winter League 2010 
 
 Fur & Feather Match postponed 
 
 
3. Next Match – (Winter League) 
 
 Date to be advised 
 
 
4. Winter League 2011 
  

Members agreed the following venues as a selection list for 2011 Winter matches. 
‘PB’ to book. 
Also agreed to book 15 pegs. 
 
Charity Farm, Rosemary Wood, Meadow View, Lathom, Partridge Lakes, Lloyd’s 
Meadow 

Continued… 
 

 



5. Supercup 2011 
 
 
 Squad (as listed at December mtg):- 
 

1. James Bryan (Capt)  2. Alan Lamb (Vice Capt) 
3. John Bryan    4. Adam Hill 
5. Frank Davies    6. Neil Davies 
7. Paul Rowlands   8. Kevin Smith 
9. Jim Bates    10. Tom Prescott 
11. Neil Turner    12. Mike Lewis 
13. Bill O'Keefe    14. Ken Whibley 
15. Colin Wibberley   16. Joe Fagan 
17. Mike Roylance   18. John Burgoyne 
19. Roy Sutton    20. Ray Wright 

  
 

‘JPB’ and ‘AL’ as Captain/Vice Captain yet to agree potential venue. Also awaiting 
paperwork from Angling Times. 1st Round matches to be fished by 6th March. 
Discuss when all info available. 

 
 
6. Christmas Raffle 
 

Thanks to everyone who helped by selling tickets, supplying prizes, we raised £271. 
 
 

7. Bank Balance 
 
 £  4171.35      @ 25/12/10 includes £200 Golden Peg money 
 
 
8. Golden Peg 
 
 £263.00 (£200 in bank shown above) 
 
9. Work Party 
 

Need to arrange work party when Ice has diminished on pools. So as we can remove 
dead fish and also do a tidy up of both pools. Will advise members when in a position 
to undertake work (after ice has thawed). 

 
Continued… 



10. Bailiff Report 
 
Nothing to report. 

 
 
11. ClubMark 
 

Submitted to ADB, just required to complete equity course which takes place on 
24th January. 
 
 

12. AOB 
 
 School cluster meeting on 17th January to discuss coaching opportunities. 
 

Whitegate & Brownlee’s signs need replacing and also to include ‘deep water’ 
warning. 
 
Equity training course for ‘PB’ and ‘JAB’ on 24th January. 
 
Brownlee’s rent paid to Woodland Trust for 2011, which was £299.63. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 2nd February 2011 


